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Comments: It is our view that the Roadless Rule should be left in place and that the Roadless areas should be
preserved. These lands are needed to aid in the fight on Climate Change. These lands are part of our heritage
and deserve to be preserved. The old growth forests can never be replaced, once they are gone they are gone
and we will loose.
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